
 

Year Two, Summer 2 Newsletter 

Secrets of the Seashore 

 Welcome back! We hope you and the 

children have had a restful and fun-

filled break. 

This half term we’ll be diving into the 

depths of the ocean, learning about the 

features of coastal towns and reading 

and drawing maps.  

 

English 

We’ll be creating our own 

sea creatures based on the 

book Twinkle Twinkle 

Squiglet Pig. We will also 

be learning about Eugenie 

Clark, a lady who 

developed a love for sharks 

and spent her life 

studying the creatures, 

through a book called 

Shark Lady.  

Maths  

This term we will be recapping 

our work from the year on the 

four operations (+,-,x, ), 

fractions and measures – we 

will be using this knowledge 

to solve problems. 

Science 

In our science lessons we’ll 

be learning about food 

chains and habitats.  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Sports Day – 12th June  

Bradford City Shoot out – 17th June 

Trip to Synagogue – 18th June pm 

Thursday 20th June – The Deep 

Transition Day – 3rd July  

Last day – 19th July  

 

 

 

 

The Deep  

On Thursday 20th June we will be 

visiting ‘The Deep’ in Hull.  

 

 

 

 


